
Public Notice 

Proposed Changes to Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan (ACOP) 

The Housing Authority of the Hagerstown Housing Authority (HHA) has reviewed and made changes to its 

Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan (ACOP). These policies govern the initial and continued occupancy of 

residents of our Public Housing Program. The changes made to these policies are to ensure compliance with federal 

regulations and state and local laws, as well as to allow HHA to adopt or change management practices and policies.  

 

List of Changes: 

1. Rental Security Deposit Policy (Section 13.7) 

Due to the sometimes-limited financial resources of new tenants coupled with rising flat rent ceilings (80% 

of Fair Market Rent (FMR)), allowing rental security deposits to be paid over a twelve-month period 

reduces financial barriers experienced by customers with limited funds.  

2. Retroactive Rents ) Section 15.3.1) 

Modification of first case and second case retro-rent assessments to span a twelve-month payback period 

(pending supervisory approval) 

3. Transfer Policy – General (Section 16.1) 

Clarification was provided that any tenant transferring units must pay back any debt owed on prior unit 

within twelve-month period. If prior debt is not satisfied within the prescribed period, the current lease will 

be terminated.  

 

Residents of or applicants for Public Housing and any other member of the Public may submit comments on the 

Proposed Administrative Plan changes during the public comment period. The 30-day comment period begins 

February 21, 2020 and ends March 24, 2020 (4:30pm). All comments must be received by 4:30pm on March 23, 

2020 to be considered and must be in writing. The proposed changes will be posted for review on HHA’s website at 

www.hagerstownha.com as well as at the following locations: 

 

• HHA Administrative Office (35 W Baltimore Street) 

• Elgin Station (40 Elgin Blvd) 

Mail comments to: Hagerstown Housing Authority 

David Kump: Amended Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan  

35 W Baltimore Street 

Hagerstown, MD 21740 

 

Email comments to: 

dkump@hagerstownha.com 

Subject: Amended Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan proposed changes 

 

Fax comments to: 

301.733.7298 

Attention: Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan proposed changes 
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